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TOWN OF KENT 
ACCEPTING RESUMES  

 
 
The Town of Kent is accepting resumes from interested residents for the Town of Kent Planning 
Board.    All interested individuals should submit their resume to the Kent Town Clerk, Yolanda 
“Lana” Cappelli at  25 Sybil’s Crossing, Kent Lakes, New York, 10512, or via e-mail to 
lcappelli@townofkentny.gov. 
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